
 

112 W. Dykes Street 

                            Public Hearing Notice--- City of Cochran 

                  Fiscal Year FY 2024-2025 Budget Review and Adoption 

                            Fiscal Year is July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025 

PUBLIC HEARINGS ON FY 2024-2025 BUDGET: A Public Hearing on the FY 2024-25 
City Budget is scheduled for Tuesday, June 4, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at the City Auditorium 
located at 102 N. Second Street. A second Public Hearing is scheduled to be held during the 
regular City Council meeting on Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the City 
Auditorium, prior to the scheduled adoption of the budget. The public is invited. Masks and 
social distancing are encouraged where appropriate. At the public hearings, the Mayor and 
Council will receive public comments about the proposed Annual Operating and Capital 
Budget for the City of Cochran, Georgia.  
 
CITY PROPOSED BUDGET AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW ON CITY WEBSITE AND 
AT CITY HALL: In advance of the Tuesday, June 4, 2024 Public Hearing at 6:30 p.m. at 
the City Auditorium, the FY 2024-25 proposed draft budget will be posted on the City 
website at www.cityofcochran.com beginning on Thursday, May 23, 2024. The proposed 
draft budget will also be available in hard copy, beginning on Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 
City Hall upon request. If a member of the public would like to obtain a hard-copy of the 
proposed budget from City Hall, please visit City Hall at 112 West Dykes Street in Cochran 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., or e-mail City Clerk Candace Summerall at 
csummerall@cityofcochran.com. Summary information on the City’s FY 2024-2025 
proposed budget can also be found at the city’s web site at www.cityofcochran.com. 
 
BUDGET ADOPTION TO BE CONSIDERED: The Mayor and Council of the City of 
Cochran are scheduled to consider adoption of the FY 2024-2025 Budget at their regular 
monthly meeting on Tuesday, June 11, 2024. The meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the 
City Auditorium located at 102 N. Second Street in Cochran. The public is invited. Masks 
and social distancing are encouraged where appropriate. 
 


